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The Secretary of the Permanent Council of the Organization presents his compliments to the permanent representatives and is pleased to inform them that the Chair has convened a regular meeting for Thursday, September 29, 2005, at 10:30 a.m., in the Hall of the Americas, to consider the following topics:

1. Oil, democracy, and hemispheric cooperation (CP/INF. 5241/05)
2. Report of the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs on the Reallocation on the extra-budgetary appropriation approved under CP/RES. 882 (1478/05) to defray part of the projected FY2005 budgetary shortfall
· Draft resolution (CP/CAAP-2776/05 rev. 1)
3. Meeting of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States with representatives of the legislatures of the Americas (CP/doc.4061/05)
4. Access to public information:  Strengthening democracy [AG/RES. 2121 (XXXV-O/05)]
5. Other business.[image: image3.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL
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